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Routing # 21 IHIA 159913 

HOLDOVER NOTICE 

May 28, 2020 

C. David Pemberton, President, DDRC Board
Developmental Disability Resource Center
11177 West 8th Avenue
Lakewood, CO 80215

RE: Notice of Exercise of Holdover Provision for the Early Intervention Contract  

Dear C. David Pemberton: 

You are hereby notified that in accordance with provision BB in the General Provisions section of 
contract routing number 17 IHIA 89189 between the State of Colorado, Department of Human 
Services, Office of Early Childhood, and Developmental Disability Resource Center the state hereby 
exercises the holdover provision for a period not to exceed two months, effective July 1, 2020, at 
the same cost/price specified on page 1 of the original contract, not to exceed $551,538*.   

*An appropriation for Early Intervention Direct Services General Accounting Encumbrance (GAE) is 
hereby added to this contract. The maximum amount payable for GAE is subject to appropriated 
funds, not to exceed $2,500,000, which is split among other Early Intervention (EI) vendors. See 
Exhibit I, Section 11. Early Intervention Direct Services General Accounting Encumbrance (GAE).

BB. Holdover: In the event that the State desires to continue the services provided for in this 
Contract and a replacement contract has not been fully executed by the expiration date of 
the Contract, this Contract may be extended unilaterally by the State for a period of up to 
two (2) months upon written notice to the Contractor under the same terms and conditions 
of the original Contract including, but not limited to, prices, rates, and service delivery 
requirements. However, this extension terminates when the replacement contract becomes 
effective when signed by the State Controller or an authorized delegate. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call Lisa Vaughn at 303-866-6821. 

Thank you, 

__________________________________________ 
Mary Anne Snyder, Director 
Colorado Department of Human Services 
Office of Early Childhood 
1575 Sherman Street, 1st Floor 
Denver, CO 80203
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